
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 30, 2018 
 
Dear Shepaug Families: 
 
I am very pleased to announce that the position of Theater Director has 
been filled, and auditions for the fall play, Picasso at the Lapin Agile, will 
commence on Thursday, November 1, 2018, from 2:30 – 4:30 pm in the 
Shepaug auditorium. Auditions will also be held on Friday, November 2, 
2018. 
 
Tim DeRosa, a Shepaug 2001 graduate and former member of Shepaug 
Dramatics, is excited to give back to our students based upon the joy that 
Shepaug Dramatics brought to his young life, and the enjoyment he has 
known when working with our students in a variety of theatrical pursuits in 
recent years.  
 
Look for more information about Mr. DeRosa and his plans for Shepaug 
Dramatics in a Region in Review article very soon! 
 
Yours in the Arts, 

 
Kimberly Gallo, Principal 

Shepaug Valley School 
  



 

Shepaug Valley High School 

Dramatics 
 

presents 
 

Picasso at the Lapin Agile  
 

 
Tryouts will be held on  

Thursday, November 1st and Friday, 

November 2nd 

in the auditorium  

from 2:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

 

 

Break a leg! 


